NSA Members & Guests
are invited to the

NSA EASTERN REGION

AGM & SHEEP NIGHT
on Wednesday 10th October 2012

at The Heath Court Hotel, Moulton Road, Newmarket,

Suffolk. CB8 8DY AGM Starts at 6.00pm
(as notified in the NSA Members email updates)

Our speakers for the sheep night are Chris
Lloyd, Industry Development Manager with
Eblex. Chris will bring us up to date on some
of the work that Elbex undertakes on our
behalf, including the work that he is involved
with in connection with understanding climate
change and representing the industry, so that
we as producers are not penalised, but
hopefully can benefit.

The winning Breed Society Stand at the
Winter Fair - Suffolk Sheep Society

Chris will be followed by Phil Stocker, who
joined NSA as our Chief Executive last
November. Phil will give us his views of his
first year, the challenges that face us and
some of the reasons why our industry is in a
stronger position at the moment and has a
positive future.

Champion Pen of Rams winner at Melton
Ram Sale - Alan Thomas

Refreshments will be available thanks to the regions successful Winter Fair held
in Melton Mowbray in January this year and the two successful regional ram
sales at Rugby in August and Melton in September.

Thank you to all our members who have helped and supported these events.
If you can let Jonathan Barber’s office know before the event if you hope to
attend - it is helpful for catering purposes
Tel: 01953 607860 Fax: 01953 607626
Email: jonathan@ceressolutions.co.uk




